

Monmouth 9 April 71

My dear Sir,
I saw Mr. The-
lant to day, and find
no attempt has been made
to get bail entered.

Dr. Beauclerk has
again seen Henderson & is
satisfied it is unsafe
to let him out now, but
has made no report on
his case. He said I
sh^d report to his
mother friends but
to

to take steps to
get Bail put down.

I don't know when
to send her, but from
what I learn she
is apprehensive
of danger to herself
I will probably let
her Bail at
present for my

Robertson

Dr Dawson

to do

Wheeler
Apr 17/71